In December BeachPatrol was invited to be a part of the All At Once community groups at the Jack Johnson

concert in Melbourne. Jack's social action network All At Once is where you can get inspired and connect with
nonprofits in the community, those who promote all the good things, such as sustainable & equitable food systems,
plastic free initiatives, healthy watersheds and more.

As a part of the event, All At Once kindly donated us two Jack Johnson tickets to use in a giveaway to our lucky
volunteers. We ran a LitterStopper competition where you get a chance to win for every LitterStopper data
entry you completed within the competition time frame. Our lucky winner was Nadia from 3207 Port
Melbourne BeachPatrol. Congratulations Nadia, we caught up with Nadia at the concert.

Our stall space in the Village Green before the show was a big success, engaging with concert goers, giving them
information about BeachPatrol, Love Our Street and LitterStopper.

A huge thank you to Melissa the group manager of 3184 Elwood BeachPatrol who worked with Jaqui from 3198
Seaford BeachPatrol. Melissa did a fantastic job, especially her amazing work with all the social media posts! A
huge thank you to Melissa and her incredible skills! The event was useful to help promote and raise awareness of
BeachPatrol and LitterStopper and increase our community engagement.

Group Managers Melissa from 3184 Elwood and Jaqui from 3198 Seaford BeachPatrol with competition winner
Nadia from 3207 Port Melbourne BeachPatrol.
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